
February 29th, 2016 

 

City of Ankeny 

Planning and Zoning 

City Council 

 

Re: Sales Trailer for Courtyards at Rock Creek 

 

Planning and Zoning and City Council, 

 

We are asking that you waive the platting requirements for our sales trailer at the 

Courtyards at Rock Creek.  We are asking to have a sales trailer in place at our 

development until our clubhouse is completed, which would be sometime in June.  

We are meeting all handicap access requirements.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Justin Bauer 

The Courtyards at Rock Creek 

 

 

 

 

 


